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Dear Dr. Arshad Islam,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the I. International Asia Pacific Symposium held on 23 — 24
October, 2019 by Istanbul Gelisim University in cooperation with the South Asia Strategic Research Center
(GASAM), we are pleased to inform you that your application has been accepted.

We are confident that your participation in this important event will be profitable to yourself and to your
institute and we are looking forward to welcoming you in Istanbul!

Please note that all transportation and accommodation costs of the participants are covered by Istanbul
Gelisim University.

Your Sincerely, /
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of. Dr. Senol DURGUN

Istanbul Gelisim University
I. International Asia Pacific Symposium
Academic Coordinator



